
Contact - Bill Wilson Center

Phone: (408) 243-0222

Email: bwcmail@billwilsoncenter.org

BWC is now a part of HPS network that provides 
short term financial assistance, case management 
and housing related legal support to housed low-
income households residing in Santa Clara County 
and who are at risk of losing their housing

Homelessness Prevention System (HPS) Program is now being offered by 

Bill Wilson Center 

Eligible Households: 

• Currently housed but at risk of 
losing housing, for example: 
received an eviction notice; 
can't pay upcoming rent

• Residents of Santa Clara 
County

• Low-Income based on federal 
guidelines below the 80%AMI

• At high risk of homelessness, 
based on a short assessment

Partnerships: 

Homelessness Prevention System (HPS) Program 




